
 

 
 
 
 
 

20th November 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year One Christmas Performance  
 
With Christmas fast approaching it is time to start organising our plays. 
 
Year One will be performing a play called Tinsel on Tithby Hill.  Responding to parental 
requests we are putting on an additional performance to allow more parents and relatives to 
attend.  The performances will be on Wednesday 11th December 2019 at 2pm and Thursday 
12th December at 9.30am.  The tickets are £1 each.  We do have maximum numbers that we 
are allowed to accommodate in the hall so we are limiting tickets to four per family.  We 
would like all ticket requests in by Friday 29th November 2019 to allow us to issue tickets.  If 
there are any spare tickets we will draw names out of a hat.  All tickets will then be given out 
on Monday 2nd December to give parents time to organise time off. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Year One Christmas Performance 
 
 
Child’s name:             
 
Class: 
 
 

11th December at 2pm 12th December at 9.30am Either Performance  
 

 
 

  

 
 
Please indicate the number of tickets your require (maximum of 4 per family) and enclose 
the required money of £1.00 per ticket in the envelope provided.   
 
I wish to go in the ballot for extra tickets for the performance   Yes/No  


